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I'm writing in opposition to the siting of a gas powered plant at OSU. I firmly believe the
University should be steering away from fossil fuels altogether or at LEAST exploring a non-
combustion technology such as a fuel cell plant. I expect much more forward-thinking
technology from a University client. Very disappointing that the University would actively
hurt the city of Columbus's renewable power goals.

Cynthia Findlay
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